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Supervisor’s Worksession
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Supervisor Snyder feels would be destructive and time consuming to this Task Foree, and
ultimately, financially expensive to the taxpayers of this Township. In all fairness, Mr.
Marino feels that the Supervisors must consider this request because he believes the
Landowner’s Association dcserves a voice on the Task Force.

Supervisor Bender reminded Mr. Marino that all current members of the Comprchensive
Plan Task Force are Hilltown Township “landowncrs.” QOut of respect for this commuittee,
Supervisor Bender suggesled that the decision on this matter be left to the
Comprehensive Plan Task Force. Discussion took place. Mr. Marino agreed with
Supervisor Bender’s suggestion.

3. Mr. John Kachline of Mill Road advised that the Pennsylvania Association
of Township Supcrvisors has formed a Township Planning Association with a cost of
$100.00 per year for a full subscription, or $35.00 per ycar for a partial subscription. The
Supervisors authorized Mr. Kachline to join the Township Planning Association on
behalf of the Township.

S, SUPERVISOR’S COMMENTS:

1. Supervisor Snyder suggested that the draft Ordinance for the Berry Brow
Subdivision be forwarded 1o the Planning Commission [or review.

Motion was made by Supervisor Snyder, seconded by Supervisor Bender, and carried
unanimously to forward the draft Ordinance for the Berry Brow Subdivision to the
Planning Commission for rcview and comment. Therc was no public comment.

2. Supervisor Snyder hopes that the Landowner’s Association will continue
{o be involved and show interest in Hilltown Township. Further, she hopes that a good
working relationship can be established with the Landowncr’s Association members so
that they can make a good contribution to the Township.

3. Supervisor Bender congratulated Supervisor Snyder on her election
victory, and thanked both candidatcs for not “trashing” the Township with an
overabundance of political signs. Supervisor Bender also thanked the residents for their
comments and input on Election Day.

4. Chairperson Bennington attended an Eagle Scout cercmony this past
Sunday for Mr. Phillip Gray, a Hilltown Township resident.

T. PRESS CONFERENCE: A conference was held to answcr questions of thosc
reporters present.









